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I STRONGLY oppose HB 2025. As a lifelong Oregonian is troubling to see the tax 

and spend mentality of Salem and government agencies. YOU politicians are taxing 

Oregonians out of the state. You are unaccountable for the waste and as you 

continue to run this state into the ground  

 

I for one will be another taxpayer leaving this state if this bill passes  


